

South River City Citizens Inc. P O Box 40632 Austin TX 78704 www.srccatx.org Gretchen Otto, President Diane Presti, Vice-President Nancy Byrd, Treasurer Garret Nick, Secretary

Gary Gregson
Project Coordinator
Austin Parks and Recreation Department
Capital Improvements Program – Project Management
919 W. 28½ St.
Austin, Texas 78705

May 15, 2016

RE: Little Stacy Park Improvement Plan

Dear Mr. Gregson:

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the SRCC membership has voted to support the latest plan presented by design consultants Asakura Robinson to improve Little Stacy Park. The vote held at our May 2 meeting was unanimous.

Many, many thanks to the whole team who worked so hard on these plans, who spent so much time meeting with neighbors, soliciting feedback, being open about their plans, and being open-minded about changing them. I think the end result is something that really fits our neighborhood and our special little park. My thanks in particular go to the doughty Brendan Wittstruck for his repeated visits to present at our sometimes raucous meetings.

Please let me know if you need anything else from me in order to move this project forward. We look forward to having contruction begin.

Sincerely,

Gretchen Otto President

president@srccatx.org